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I am a bicycle commuter.   i ride my bike everywhere.  Road improvements often 

ijnclude marginal improvements for bicyclists - for example bike lanes and markings.   

I appreciate any improvements for bicycle use and safety which you may provide.  

One concern I have is with my observation of increasing risk of being hit by cars.  

Within the last week,  for the first time during the same trip did I observe two separate 

incidences of cars running cross sreet stop signs (not even slowing down) right in 

front of me.  Observing cars run stop signs at cross streets right in front of me used to 

be an extremely rare event.  It has become more frequent in the last few years, but 

having it happen twice within 15 minutes is ridiculous - not to mention a threat to 

personal safety.   Oh, I appreciate all the other improvements you are planning -  I 

am just wallowing in my own near death experiences.  Don't mind me, keep up your 

good work. 
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